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Acklin, Tim

From: Therese Waltz <theresewaltz3@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:05 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Cc: Pete-email

Subject: Planning Commission

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Planning Commission,
We are in favor of Item #19 in the Budget Proposal. Lights for the tennis courts at the new facility are without question
necessary. Without lights our community will be limited in the use of these courts. It would be like defeating the
purpose of putting these Courts in in the first place.

Thank you,
Therese and Peter Waltz


